From: The Altered Native

To: CouncilAgenda
Subject: Proposed new bus transfer station.
Date: Thursday, October 15, 2020 4:16:47 PM

I am sending this email to express my displeasure the new proposed bus transfer Station being
put in somewhere in between my business at the corner of John Street and first Street. This is
not an ideal spot to put a bus transfer Station due to the fact that the post office constantly is
complaining about people parking in the parking lot. My business the Altered Native counter
culture boutique has a great deal of traffic going in and out of this area all the time. On more
than one occasion the town has seem to go out of his way to hinder my business and on one
occasion buying the location that I used to be in from out from underneath my nose without
letting me know that soon I would be out of the location even though I pay taxes to the Town.
This most certainly could’ve put me out of business had a not made counter measures prior to
being told at the very last minute that the town had in fact bought My my location at 72
Broadway It almost seems like a conflict of interest to me. I hope you will reconsider as there
is a great deal of new parking space is needed in the area I do believe that there’s a proposed
spot at the Eldbrock centre which would be a much better location as far as ’'m concerned.
The downtown core doesn’t need the congestion as I’m sure you’ve already been told by many
other concerned downtown BIA members like myself.

Thank you for your consideration,
Shayne MacDonald,

Owner and Operator of The Altered Native.


mailto:thealterednativeoville@gmail.com
mailto:councilagenda@orangeville.ca

